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CLARIFICATION ANNOUNCEMENT REGARDING NEWS ARTICLE DATED 20 APRIL 2021  
 
 
The board of directors (the “Board”) of Alpha DX Group Limited (the “Company” together with its 
subsidiaries, the “Group”) refers to the new article by The Edge Singapore dated 20 April 2021 titled 
“Alpha DX, formerly known as Alpha Energy, under CAD probe for alleged flouting of SFA in 2019”. 
 
In the Article, it was mentioned that “Alpha DX is under probe by the Commercial Affairs Department 
related to an offence under the Securities and Futures Act.” 
 
The Board wishes to clarify that the Company is not the subject of the investigations and it is only 
assisting the Commercial Affiairs Department on the investigations. 
 
 
BY ORDER OF THE BOARD  
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Tan Wee Sin 
Company Secretary 
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This announcement has been reviewed by the Company’s sponsor, PrimePartners Corporate Finance 
Pte. Ltd. (the “Sponsor”).  It has not been examined or approved by the Singapore Exchange Securities 
Trading Limited (the “Exchange”) and the Exchange assumes no responsibility for the contents of this 
document, including the correctness of any of the statements or opinions made or reports contained in 
this document.  
 
The contact person for the Sponsor is Ms Ng Shi Qing, 16 Collyer Quay, #10-00 Income at Raffles, 
Singapore 049318, sponsorship@ppcf.com.sg. 


